
Meal pick up will be every Tuesday and Thursday. 

A drive thru pick-up line at school is from 11:00 am-12:00 pm (use student drop off traffic route). 

A drive thru pick-up line at HYCO in Hoytville is from 11:00 am-12:00 pm. 

Any children between the ages of 1-18 are eligible to receive meals. 

IF YOU ALREADY SIGNED UP YOU DO NOT NEED TO CALL UNLESS YOU NO LONGER NEED MEALS 
OR NEED TO CHANGE YOUR PICK-UP LOCATION. 

Due to preparing perishable food, anyone on the list that does NOT pick-up meals without prior 
notification will be removed. 

*CALL 419-293-3979 between 9 am-2 pm* 

Any changes in meals will be communicated via Ohio Alerts.  Any future meal pick-up dates will be 
communicated via Ohio Alerts. 

McComb School appreciates your cooperation during this time of uncertainty.  Information can and 
likely will change frequently.  Every attempt will be made to communicate changes in a timely 
manner. 

 


